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Save the date 
Mid-year meeting 

Date: 19th June 2019 

This meeting is usually held at one pub or 
another and can be a great opportunity to 
catch up with friends for dinner and make 
plans for the club going forward. 

Date to be confirmation and venue to be 
announced. 

June Ride 

Date:  23rd June 2019 

To be hosted by Alison and Francie 

Venue: Woonooka Road Daruka 

Future Rides 

At this time we do not have ride locations for 
the following dates: 

28th July 

25th August 

22nd September 

27 October 

24th November 

Please contact Alison or 
Francie with any suggestions. 



 

Ride Report 

This month by Megan Galvin 

 

 On Sunday the 26th of May, 13 lucky 
riders got the last of the mild, 
Autumn weather and headed for 
Bendemeer Common for our 
monthly ride.  

We had a lovely ride with a few nice 
spots for a good canter, and a lovely 
catch up at the Bendy pub for lunch 
afterwards.  

As always, the area didn’t 
disappoint for a good ride.  

I had a very pleasant day.  

Thanks to all who attended for your 
great company.  

Megsy 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  



Club Member of the Month 

Madame Francie “Fanny” Maclean 

Well done and congratulations goes to Francie who achieved Trail Boss/Ride 
Coordinator status Level 1 this June long weekend. 

To achieve Trail Boss status Francie took time out over two days to attend the 
well-publicised Accreditation Course organised by our Big Sky Trail Blazer 
friends in Gunnedah. These courses don’t come around very often and are 
seldom as close as Gunnedah, so I am sure I am not alone in thanking Francie 
for her efforts. 

Francie was the only Bushranger member to attend this course which 
coincidentally also coincided with her birthday. So, amongst lessons on girth 
galls and alike on behalf of our club I hope you had a super day with 
opportunity to celebrate.     

         

Take Note

• June club ride – to be confirmed 

• Please send ride reports, member news and photos to helenwds@gmail.com no later than 

5th of each month as I would like to have newsletter out by 7th   of the month 

• Please forward any recommendations or ride ideas to organisers.   

• Keep updated by our club face book page Tamworth Bushrangers Trail Riding Club and 

remember if we all do a little, then we all have fun. 
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